
 

 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
THE RURAL MUNICIPALITY OF WEST ST. PAUL 

WILL BE HOSTING AN 

OPEN HOUSE 
regarding the 

HIAWATHA AVENUE, MINNEHAHA AVENUE, 
KENABEEK STREET, NYE AVENUE,  

BALDOCK STREET, AND EVELYN AVENUE 
INSTALLATION OF SEWER SERVICE 

(AS HIGHLIGHTED BELOW) 

  

Tuesday, June 20, 2023 
5:00pm to 8:00pm at 

ACCESS CENTRE: 48 Holland Road 
West St. Paul 

All residents and property owners are encouraged to attend 


